
From: Sen. Donny Olson
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: Please pass SB54
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2025 8:05:29 AM

 
 
From: Natasha Schmidt <nschmidt@SALT-AK.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 7:23 AM
To: Sen. Donny Olson <Sen.Donny.Olson@akleg.gov>
Subject: Please pass SB54

 
Senate Finance Committee
Senator Olson, Co-Chair
  
I strongly support SB54 extending the AELS Board and Registering Interior Designers.
Please pass it now!
 
Thank you,
 
Natasha Schmidt
Interior Designer
18360 Potter Bluff Circle Anchorage, Alaska 99516
 
 
 
Natasha Schmidt, NCIDQ, ASID
Director of Design + Operations
 

SALT
907.229.9351 C   |  907.278.0069 D
www.salt-ak.com
 
 
I will be on vacation March 21 - April 1, working remotely on the 24th and 25th and will be checking emails the rest of the time
away.
I am out of the office on Fridays, but available on my cell.
 
At SALT we value and respect flexible work arrangements. I sometimes send emails outside normal work hours. No need to respond to
my emails outside of your work hours.
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